
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We have received notification that HMIe plan to inspect Muirhead Primary School and 

EYC during the week beginning 20th November 2023, using the short inspection model 

(Monday afternoon to Wednesday afternoon). We are looking forward to welcoming our 

colleagues from Education Scotland and the Care Inspectorate into Muirhead Primary 

and EYC, as part of our joint inspection. This inspection process will support the school 

and early years centre in our continuous improvement as well as providing opportunities 

to share good practice. 

Prior to the inspection, the views of parents/carers, as well as those from 

stakeholders, staff and pupils, will be carried out through an online survey. We would 

appreciate your feedback prior to the inspection and ask that you complete the 

following survey before the 10th November.  

 

Parent/carer of school pupils survey address: 
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Parent/carer of EYC pupils survey address: 
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Thank you for your continued support, 

Best wishes, 

 

Lynsey Livingstone 
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